
August 2, 2024

To Whom It May Concern, This letter certifies that Mr. Hamza Ishfaq was employed as a React
Native Developer on a full-time basis with York Stream Technologies Ltd. from 1st January
2019 to 30th June 2020.

During his time with York Stream Technologies Ltd., Mr. Hamza was responsible for the following
tasks:

Conducted detailed system analyses to define program requirements and align with team
objectives.
Optimized system performance by identifying and resolving technical limitations and
process inefficiencies.
Executed thorough testing and debugging to ensure applications consistently met high-
quality standards.
Developed and maintained code that adhered to technical specifications, ensuring reliability
and performance.
Created and managed comprehensive technical documentation to provide clear guidance for
users and support operations.

Delivered strategic recommendations for software investments, identifying upgrades that
maximized cost-effectiveness and functionality.

In addition to his salary, Hamza was also paid a cash amount of PKR 25,000.

His decision to end his employment with our company is solely his own decision, and we 
wish him all the best in his future career opportunities.
Please contact us for any additional information.

Regards,

Muhammad Zain Ul Abadin Mughal
Managing Director

_____________________


